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John Vogt

Address
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LaPlata, MD 20646

Phone

2404837961

Email

jjmvogt@gmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

As a law abiding citizen and 25 year veteran, I am pleading with the County to reconsider Bill 2022-14. I am
absolutely for policy against the carrying of fire arms within government buildings, but a 100 yard boundary
precludes myself and other citizens that have legally applied for and been approved to carry firearms, the inability to
move freely amongst the County in which we choose to live in. The approval of Bill 2022-14, would prohibit law
abiding citizens, who have been granted the right to bear arms, the ability to simply drive through Charles street,
stop and pick up a pizza at Pizza Hotline, pick up cash from the Bank of America ATM, and many more simple life
factors based on the 100 yard boundary. Prohibit firearms from county and government buildings, but please do not
move forward with the 100 yard boundary.
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